2018 ZION CANYON VISITORS BUREAU MEMBERSHIP

The ZCVB has represented the Zion Canyon business community for over 20 years.
We are the local, non-profit visitors bureau run by local business volunteers and members

Provide visitors with information
to enhance their stay

Print visitor guide Provide co-op advertising
tear sheets with opportunities for our members
map (50,000+ annually)

Assist and support Apply for county and
local community events state co-funding
for advertising campaigns

and expenses

Maintain zionpark.com Monthly meetings for
with over 5 million hits board and business members
and 150,000 unique visitors to facilitate participation, discussions,

and to share information about tourism
and news regarding our area

Regular meeting participation by
Springdale Town and Zion
National Park staff

Our board is made up of local business representatives who care
about what’s happening in Zion Canyon, now and in the future,

We are available to answer any questions you may have and
look forward to your participation in the Visitors Bureau.

Feel free to contact any board member with questions

admin@zionpark.com & zcvbmembership@gmail.com

@ Zion Canyon Visitors Bureau, Post Office Box 351, Springdale, Utah 84767




